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From: Briauna Skye McKizzie <briaunaskyemckizzie@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:50 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB2004

Dear Senators, 
 
I was a tenant for five years before, by some stroke of luck, I was able to purchase a small condo in Beaverton. 
During those five years of tenancy I moved 5 times with my daughter because of unexpected rent increases. It 
was extremely difficult and also set me back many times to where I am now extremely in debt. The same thing 
would have happened had I received a no-cause eviction each time. I still would have been putting up money i 
didn't have to provide a home for child due to deposits and moving to places that were most likely not as cheap 
as my previous place. Please help support families by passing HB2004.  Please do everything in your power to 
protect tenants and their rights. Please care more about people than assets.  
 
Thank you, 
--  
Briauna Skye McKizzie 
(214) 298 - 0504 
Portland, OR 
 


